
  	
  
	
  	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

 
 
 

	
  
                                                                                             
 
                                                                                            

Join our  
Mailing List 

When: Thursday, June 18 from 4:30pm-6:30pm 
Where: Great Hall 

Stamford Museum and Nature Center 
39 Scofieldtown Road, Stamford CT 06903 

 
Connecticut Fund for the 

Environment, 
the 

Connecticut Tree Wardens 
Association, and the  

Bartlett Arboretum & Gardens 
invite you to: 

Defending Your Town’s 
Healthy Trees  

Trees are a crucial piece of Connecticut's charm, and are one 
of the principal reasons our citizens enjoy a high quality of life, 
plus they provide many additional benefits to our communities 
and environment. Unfortunately, we are losing thousands of 
healthy street trees around Connecticut to overly-aggressive 

utility trimming programs and could lose up to a million more 
over the next few years! Join us and learn what your town 

and citizens can do to protect healthy, structurally sound trees 
in your neighborhood. 

Please RSVP to bchamberlin-martin@savethesound.org 

Garden Club of New Haven 


